
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
5 May 2017 
 
Dear Student 
 
Visit to Harry Potter Studio Tour - Tuesday 11 July 2017 
 
Congratulations on your hard work and effort in attempting the literacy challenge. We hope that the following visit 
will prove an enjoyable reward for your commitment to your literacy this year. 
 
Details 

 Depart from Carre’s 8am. Transport provided by Philips of Ruskington 
 Depart from Studio Tour 5pm  
 Return to Carre’s circa 8pm (parents required to collect students from Carre’s) 
 45 student places available PARTY LEADERS: Mrs S James and Mrs A Morrissey (Learning 

Resource Manager)  
 Cost £30 (includes entrance ticket and transport) 

 
Students will require money to purchase food and drink at the studio or a packed lunch and tea. Students may 
also wish to bring spending money should they wish to purchase items from the gift shop at the end of the tour. 
Students may wear ‘civvies’ but may need a waterproof coat as a small part of the tour is outside.  Parents and 
carers should be aware that students will not be under close supervision by members of staff during the majority 
of the visit. However, they will be required to be in groups of AT LEAST two people.  The studio tour is enclosed 
so it is safe for the boys to explore at their own pace. To allow maximum flexibility regarding routes home we are 
unable to agree to dropping off students en route to Sleaford.  
 
In the case of delay, parents should expect to be contacted via mobile phones on the evening. The school visit 
mobiles will also be a point of contact. Carre’s Mobile 1: 07505 736962; Carre’s Mobile 5: 07758 719694.  
 
 Application Arrangements 
 
Students should be aware that there is a cost involved and that the visit can only go ahead if there are sufficient 
voluntary contributions. The school is not allowed to overcharge participating students to subsidise those unable 
to pay. The closing date for applications to take part in this visit is Friday 19 May. 
 
Students should complete the attached booking / consent form and hand it in to the school office.  Please ensure 
it is folded as directed and the cover slip is filled in. Once a place has been allocated the visit will appear 
on ParentPay after the closing date and payment should be made by Friday 10 June.  Thank you for your 
cooperation in this.   
 
We look forward to receiving your applications and to an occasion that should prove to be an apt reward for all of 
your hard work this year. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs A J Morrissey 
Learning Resource Manager 


